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Top DEP Stories 
 
Reading Eagle: Berks County Conservation District faults state on environmental priorities 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/berks-county-conservation-district-faults-state-on-
environmental-priorities 
 
Mentions 
 
Towanda Daily Review:  DEP seeks public comment on draft final methane general permits 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/dep-seeks-public-comment-on-draft-final-methane-
general-permits/article_2b53267f-2412-5c32-a2c6-8449ffb9b3db.html  
 
Bradford Era:  DEP seeks comment on methane general permits 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/dep-seeks-comment-on-methane-general-
permits/article_e5b566be-3462-11e8-a6d5-a31f040c09d5.html  
 
Towanda Daily Review:  PA gubernatorial candidate Scott Wagner stops by Towanda 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/pa-gubernatorial-candidate-scott-wagner-stops-by-
towanda/article_d3e76ef3-7a3a-5755-8dad-2800b48d28cf.html  
 
Towanda Daily Review:  Energy companies must be held accountable for leaks (LTE) 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/opinion/letters_to_editor/letter-to-the-editor-
march/article_2ce78329-fd62-58d9-b933-979f2a9297e8.html  
 
Towanda Daily Review:  College Run project officially closed out 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/college-run-project-officially-closed-out/article_5fe97f94-
fc04-5681-8ed8-0d05668aa5f7.html  
 
Morning Call: Watchdog Report: DEP says Synagro broke rule by spreading sludge on frozen Lower Mt. 
Bethel field 
http://www.mcall.com/business/mc-biz-synagro-sludge-application-case-20180329-story.html 
 
Times News: E. Penn to appeal sludge consent DEP is allowing treated sewage as fertilizer  
https://www.tnonline.com/e-penn-appeal-sludge-consent-dep-allowing-treated-sewage-fertilizer 
 
WPXI: DEP public hearings start Tuesday for proposed Shell pipeline 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/dep-public-hearings-start-tuesday-for-proposed-shell-
pipeline/726214824 
 
Air 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: EPA to roll back car emissions standards 
http://www.philly.com/philly/news/nation_world/epa-to-roll-back-car-emissions-standards-
20180402.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  Hog farm foes dealt setback 
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http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/040318/page/1/story/hog-farm-foes-dealt-setback  
 
Tribune-Review: EPA to ease fuel-emissions standards 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/13491740-74/epa-to-ease-fuel-emissions-standards  
 
Climate Change  
 
Penn State News:  Connection of sea level and groundwater missing link in climate response 
http://news.psu.edu/story/513455/2018/04/02/research/connection-sea-level-and-groundwater-
missing-link-climate-
response?utm_source=newswire&utm_medium=email&utm_term=513602_HTML&utm_content=04-
02-2018-23-02&utm_campaign=Penn%20State%20Today  
 
WITF: How perceptions about natural gas production, climate change have changed 
https://whyy.org/articles/how-perceptions-about-natural-gas-production-climate-change-have-
changed/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Sunbury Daily Item:  Plans may hurt environment (LTE) 
http://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-plans-may-hurt-environment/article_518e39f4-
5946-5699-8fdc-c4a550bb02e2.html  
 
Shamokin News Item:  Region can “hang hat” on outdoor recreation 
https://www.newsitem.com/articles/region-can-hang-hat-on-outdoor-recreation/  
 
Pike Dispatch: New PCCD Chief Helps Keep Pike's Waterways Clean 
http://pikedispatch.com/ 
 
New Castle News: Conservation public work group meeting planned  
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/lifestyles/conservation-public-work-group-meeting-
planned/article_f78e2311-7bb8-505e-b6d2-9bc33bf6d1f5.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Potential Raystown development pits ecology against economy 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/04/potential-raystown-development-pits-
ecology-against-economy/ 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Tough Row to Hoe: County preservation effort targets 'best farms' 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/closer_look/tough-row-to-hoe-county-preservation-effort-targets-
best-farms/article_fe022613-5006-531d-bd6f-ba4437c260c1.html#tracking-source=home-top-story 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Tough Row to Hoe: The fight for McCormick Farm 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/closer_look/tough-row-to-hoe-the-fight-for-mccormick-
farm/article_8890c06c-e425-59c1-94f1-c8461925686b.html#tracking-source=home-top-story-1 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Tough Row to Hoe: Farming gets difficult in midst of development in Cumberland 
County 
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http://cumberlink.com/news/local/closer_look/tough-row-to-hoe-farming-gets-difficult-in-midst-
of/article_55eb6705-3c54-53ca-99a1-3c70dcd5405b.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Trail season kicks off this weekend 
https://observer-reporter.com/living/living_notices/trail-season-kicks-off-this-
weekend/article_cd11649c-293f-11e8-a136-176ab77781c7.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Ready to paddle 44 miles for the Stony-Kiski-Conemaugh Rivers Sojourn? 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13492656-74/ready-to-paddle-44-miles-for-the-stony-
kiski-conemaugh-rivers-sojourn 
 
Tribune-Review: Eaglet hatches at Harmar eagle nest 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13482380-74/eaglet-hatches-at-harmar-eagle-nest  
 
Post-Gazette LTE: The deer invasion in Mt. Lebanon is out of control 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/04/03/The-deer-invasion-in-Mt-Lebanon-is-out-of-
control/stories/201804030051 
 
Everybody Adventures: Opening day of PA deer season under a microscope 
https://adventures.everybodyshops.com/pennsylvania-deer-season-opening-day/ 
 
Energy 
 
Sunbury Daily Item:  Panda powering-up Hummel Station plant 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/panda-powering-up-hummel-station-
plant/article_860ae2ee-5851-5e0d-a8b2-d8d37317a0a3.html  
 
Shamokin News Item:  Cause for optimism on natural and human resources (Editorial) 
https://www.newsitem.com/articles/cause-for-optimism-on-natural-and-human-resources/  
 
Shamokin News Item:  Federal energy “advocate” sees future in coal, gas 
https://www.newsitem.com/articles/federal-energy-advocate-sees-future-in-coal-gas/  
 
Shamokin News Item:  Energy dominance:  New coal technologies, natural gas build momentum for 
anthracite region revitalization 
https://www.newsitem.com/articles/energy-dominance-new-coal-technologies-natural-gas-build-
momentum-for-anthracite-region-revitalization/  
 
Centre Daily Times:  EPA abandons fuel mileage goals and seeks to revoke California’s ability to set its 
own standard 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article207738054.html  
 
Altoona Mirror: Energy at heart of Penn State professor’s research, writing 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/04/energy-at-heart-of-penn-state-professors-
research-writing/ 
 
York Dispatch: FirstEnergy unit that runs power plants files for bankruptcy 
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https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/pennsylvania/2018/04/02/firstenergy-unit-runs-
power-plants-files-bankruptcy/33473493/ 
 
WITF: Transource power line project: Hearings set in Franklin & York counties 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/03/transource-power-line-project-hearings-set-in-franklin-york-
counties.php 
 
WESA: FirstEnergy Solutions Files For Bankruptcy 
http://wesa.fm/post/firstenergy-solutions-files-bankruptcy#stream/0  
 
Beaver County Times: FirstEnergy subsidiary files for bankruptcy protection 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20180402/firstenergy-subsidiary-files-for-bankruptcy-protection  
 
Post-Gazette: Bankruptcy of FirstEnergy subsidiary could have wide-ranging impact  
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2018/04/03/What-to-expect-from-the-
FirstEnergy-Solutions-bankruptcy/stories/201804030041  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Tribune-Review: New Kensington to buy, renovate Schreiber Industrial Park 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13490276-74/new-kensington-to-buy-renovate-schreiber-
industrial-park 
 
Mining 
 
Shamokin News Item:  Use of coal refuse can do mor eharm than good for environment (LTE) 
https://www.newsitem.com/articles/use-of-coal-refuse-can-do-more-harm-than-good-for-
environment/  
 
WBRE: Calming Coal Bank Removal Concerns 
http://www.pahomepage.com/news/calming-coal-bank-removal-concerns/1088174078 
 
Tribune-Review: Group: Rustic Ridge #1 Deep Mine blasting set to begin 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13491260-74/group-rustic-ridge-1-deep-mine-blasting-set-to-
begin 
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Philadelphia Inquirer: Sunoco will temporarily relocate residents while it conducts pipeline sinkhole 
study 
http://www.philly.com/philly/business/energy/sunoco-relocate-residents-sinkholes-exton-me2-
20180402.html 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Sunoco offers to relocate residents affected by pipeline construction 
http://www.dailylocal.com/general-news/20180402/sunoco-offers-to-relocate-residents-affected-by-
pipeline-construction 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Pipeline builder faulted for unauthorized form of drilling, spill in Lebanon County 
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https://www.ldnews.com/story/news/local/2018/03/31/pipeline-builder-faulted-unauthorized-form-
drilling-spill-lebanon-county/474491002/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Sunoco to residents near sinkholes: We'll pay to relocate you during investigation 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/04/02/pipeline-builder-sunocoenergy-transfer-
partners-offers-to-relocate-residents-in-philly-suburbs/?_ga=2.255445192.1329979594.1522679732-
1758981886.1515592228 
 
CBS21: Builders of Atlantic Sunrise pipeline served with violation for illegal drilling method 
http://local21news.com/news/local/builders-of-atlantic-sunrise-pipeline-served-with-violation-for-
illegal-drilling-method 
 
Hanover Evening Sun: Is Pa. is the ‘only state in the country’ without a tax on gas drillers? 
https://www.eveningsun.com/story/news/2018/03/31/pa-only-state-country-without-tax-gas-
drillers/475516002/ 
 
Post-Gazette: `Cyber attack' shuts Energy Transfer's pipeline data system 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2018/04/02/Cyber-attack-shuts-Energy-
Transfer-s-pipeline-data-system-EDI/stories/201804020114  
 
FrackTracker: Shell Pipeline: Not Quite the “Good Neighbor”  
https://www.fractracker.org/2018/04/shell-pipeline-not-quite-good-neighbor/  
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  Nuke plant reactor off for maintenance 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/040118/page/4/story/nuke-plant-reactor-off-for-
maintenance  
 
WESA: Nuke Bot To The Rescue? CMU Robot To Detect Nuclear Waste At Government Facility 
http://wesa.fm/post/nuke-bot-rescue-cmu-robot-detect-nuclear-waste-government-facility#stream/0 
 
Waste  
 
Towanda Daily Review:  Litter pickup scheduled for Bradford County 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/litter-pickup-scheduled-for-bradford-
county/article_d8c23742-d8ba-51e1-ba57-cc02e8e7af33.html  
 
Altoona Mirror: IRC coordinator introduces birdhouse workshop idea 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/04/irc-coordinator-introduces-birdhouse-
workshop-idea/ 
 
Tribune-Review: West Deer schedules community clean-up for April 21 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13491601-74/west-deer-schedules-community-clean-up-
for-april-21 
 
Water 
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https://www.fractracker.org/2018/04/shell-pipeline-not-quite-good-neighbor/
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http://wesa.fm/post/nuke-bot-rescue-cmu-robot-detect-nuclear-waste-government-facility#stream/0
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Towanda Daily Review:  Water line woes in North Towanda 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/water-line-woes-in-north-towanda/article_a9e397a1-
a7be-5381-b431-ef2e6d3000a1.html  
 
Penn State News:  Penn State Law students to facilitate forum on water quality, quantity issues in Spring 
Creek 
http://news.psu.edu/story/513434/2018/04/02/sustainability/penn-state-law-students-facilitate-forum-
water-
quality?utm_source=newswire&utm_medium=email&utm_term=513602_HTML&utm_content=04-02-
2018-23-02&utm_campaign=Penn%20State%20Today  
 
Sunbury Daily Item:  Union County company has low bid for levee-raising 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/union-county-company-has-low-bid-for-levee-
raising/article_5e7f458e-da6b-510b-9b58-f615ed8c8a98.html  
 
Citizens’ Voice: Flood plan could eliminate need for sandbags 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/flood-plan-could-eliminate-need-for-sandbags-1.2319358 
 
Morning Call: EPA gives LCA and others using Allentown sewage plant 120 days to devise repair plan 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-epa-administrative-order-offer-plan-20180326-story.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Anglers take to area waterways for regional first day of trout season Saturday 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/anglers-take-to-area-waterways-for-regional-first-day-
of/article_3579e3ba-3507-11e8-b6a1-df4c0ff0c1bf.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Shad wars: A long, violent period in Lancaster County over a fish in the 
Susquehanna 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/shad-wars-a-long-violent-period-in-lancaster-county-
over/article_48c6e18a-3281-11e8-bbdd-c3310badc12c.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Planners give favorable review to Kunzler project 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/03/planners-give-favorable-review-to-kunzler-
project/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Water treatment plant reviewed 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/03/water-treatment-plant-reviewed/ 
 
WITF: Trout season opens in most of the midstate 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/03/trout-season-opens-in-most-of-the-midstate.php 
 
abc27:  Community cleanup at Yellow Breeches Creek 
http://www.abc27.com/news/local/york/community-cleanup-at-yellow-breeches-creek/1091813358 
 
abc27: Boiling Springs celebrates funding secured for Children's Lake 
http://www.abc27.com/news/local/carlisle-west-shore/boiling-springs-celebrates-funding-secured-for-
childrens-lake/1091040703 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Cambria Somerset Authority: Que’s intake tower repairs complete 
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http://www.tribdem.com/news/cambria-somerset-authority-que-s-intake-tower-repairs-
complete/article_06258fb6-36e6-11e8-bd28-935303ecc3f2.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Landslide, water main break force evacuations in East Pittsburgh 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13492442-74/landslide-water-main-break-force-evacuations-in-east-
pittsburgh 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh residents file PWSA complaint on first day of PUC oversight 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13490910-74/pittsburgh-residents-file-pwsa-complaint-on-first-day-
of-puc-oversight 
 
Tribune-Review: Harrison hydrant flushing to begin April 9 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13491267-74/harrison-hydrant-flushing-to-begin-april-9  
 
Tribune-Review: Tarentum hydrant flushing begins April 9  
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13490650-74/tarentum-hydrant-flushing-begins-april-9  
 
Post-Gazette: Let’s reduce lead-tainted water in schools 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/04/03/Let-s-reduce-lead-tainted-water-in-
schools/stories/201804030006  
 
KDKA: Reserve Twp. Water Tests Show Lead Levels Above Federal Threshold 
http://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/04/02/reserve-twp-water-lead-levels-above-federal-threshold/  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Pa.'s booming hog industry could be hit by China's retaliatory tariff  
http://www.philly.com/philly/business/pa-s-booming-hog-industry-could-be-hit-by-chinas-retaliatory-
tariff-20180402.html 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Easter candy is hurting the planet, scientists say 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/nation-world/national/article207456634.html  
 
WITF: Critics fear EPA changes will give big industry more sway over science 
https://www.marketplace.org/2018/03/29/sustainability/epa-changes-will-give-big-industry-more-
sway-over-science 
 
Pennlive: Farm's neighbors must live with the smell of liquid pig manure, Pa. court says 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/03/farms_neighbors_must_live_with.html 
 
WJAC: Crews respond to train derailment in Huntingdon 
http://wjactv.com/news/local/crews-respond-to-train-derailment-in-huntingdon 
 
Beaver County Times: Power outages reported throughout Beaver County 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20180402/power-outages-reported-throughout-beaver-county  
 
Tribune-Review: Flash flood watch, flood advisory issued ahead of showers, storms 
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http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13493251-74/flash-flood-watch-flood-advisory-issued-ahead-of-
showers-storms  
 
Tribune-Review: Laurel Highlands shelter restoration project wins environmental award 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13490411-74/laurel-highlands-shelter-restoration-project-wins-
environmental-award  
 

http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13493251-74/flash-flood-watch-flood-advisory-issued-ahead-of-showers-storms
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13493251-74/flash-flood-watch-flood-advisory-issued-ahead-of-showers-storms
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13490411-74/laurel-highlands-shelter-restoration-project-wins-environmental-award
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13490411-74/laurel-highlands-shelter-restoration-project-wins-environmental-award

